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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 8:30 AM

To: 'dalekoppel@aol.com'

Cc: Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: 722 Orange Avenue assessment appeal

Hello Mr. Koppel, 
 
This is to confirm you that on August 5, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council approve your assessment for the clean up the City did on 
June 3, 2014 totaling $476.00.  From reviewing the video the City crew took, they did cleaned out the items as 
stated in the Summary Abatement Order so the work was not done by you as the owner.  
 
If you wish to contest further, the City Council Public Hearing is on September 17, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 
300 Council Chambers.  If you cannot attend this hearing and wish to submit additional materials for the file, 
you may do so.   
 
 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


